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Dear NPTC, 
  
Due to the corona virus and the unavailability of the website option of placing a 
planning objection the following resident has asked me to object on their behalf. 
Clarification of my instruction to represent this resident can be obtained from them 
by telephone if required. 
  
3 November 2020 
 
Application No.- P2020/0863  
 
Site address - Land South Of Heol Y Glyn, Glynneath, Neath. 
 
Mike Thomas, 28 Brynhyfryd, Glynneath, SA11 5BA. 
  
  
This resident would like to object to the application on the following grounds: 
  
Several residents in the area have witnessed what they would consider to be 
illegal dumping by the Cuddy Group including barrels of that may contain toxic 
waste and asbestos. 
  
These residents include Nigel Taylor whose eyewitness account of possible toxic 
waste being dumped at the site has now been uploaded to you-tube 

  

https://youtu.be/uugKZC7N7Cs  

  
Ian Williams has also been witness to the Cuddy Group tipping unregulated waste 
at the site to below its natural ground level. 
  

 https://youtu.be/Y35FTW0Jnn8 

  

It should be noted that the NRW licence began in August 2014 and the majority of 
waste tipped at the site pre-dates this. 
  
Satellite pictures of the site confirm this. 
  
This resident is concerned for their safety and would like to see on-site testing of 
the ground before any further work is undertaken to avoid the dispersal of any 
contaminants that may be present.  
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